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Message from the President

Fall is in the air, temperatures are cooling; making it more enjoyable
to be out and about.

Our August Ride & Dine was a Saturday afternoon drive lead by Pat and
Mike Foster. Again our event masters found roads in LaCrosse, Monroe

& Juneau counties that were new to all of us. Thanks for the lovely
ride. We had 9 cars in the caravan and 17 members. You may want to ask
Kris Kinder & Mary Stibbe about their experience in the convertible. It
seemed to shake Jeff Schroeder up - he kept spilling things at dinner
Mark Kay you may have been following too close. A good time was had

by all!

A little change of plans for the August meeting - it was at Rowley's
home on Nakomis Ave. Jim took a bunch of girls for a boat ride. They
were gone for a long time and Jim came back with a smile on his face!
Thanks for the meal Judy and the garden fresh salad Sandi.

It is time to think about nominations for board positions - our year is
winding down.

Joan Schreck
President RCCC - 2003.

August MONTHLY MEETING

General Meeting - Sunday, August 24, 2003 at 7:05 at home of Jim
and Judy Rowley. Meeting called to order by President, Joan Schreck.
Eleven members present. Meeting followed boat ride by Jim Rowley
and lasagna prepared by Judy. Thanks to the Rowleys.

Secretary's Minutes from Aug 3 meeting were approved and seconded.

Treasurer, Pat Smith, gave treasurer's report. All previous orders of
T-shirts were paid and there are outstanding bills on the recent order.

Governor's Report, Tom Stibbe. Joan gave report in his absence.
Corvettes were well represented at the Holmen Car Show and this
should be considered for next year. See Governor's Report.

Activities Chair, Joan Schreck, went over upcoming events. She
activities report.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45. Tim Davison moved to adjourn, Del
Schreck seconded.

Respectfully submitted,



Judy Mosley
Secretary

Governor's Report - September 2003 - Tom Stibbe

Applefest Parade, La Crescent, Minnesota
Sunday, September 21, 2003
Parade starts at 1:00 p.m.

Ray Hutson Chevrolet Nissan automobile dealership has agreed to sponsor
our club in this parade. Pre-parade gathering at Jeff and Ruth
Schroeder's at 301 Fireside Drive, I.a Crescent. Jeff and Ruth live near
the parade lineup area. At this time, we have not received a running
order for the parade, but you may find it in the Applefest supplement in
the La Crosse Tribune.

Back at my house, I recently concluded a kitchen re-model project that
we started on Christmas Eve. It had been so long since we had running
water and an automatic dishwasher in the kitchen, that we continue to
minimize our use of real china and place our dishes into a plastic tub
for washing. It had to be one of the longest re-model projects on
record. We did all the work ourselves and are sure glad that it is over.
We have great respect for project Tim and Sandy completed in their
kitchen last year!

Fall is upon us, and I believe it provides the greatest weather of the
entire year. Back the Corvette out of the garage and let it take you for
a countryside ride or simply visit family and friends. Any day spent out
of doors, especially this time of year, is a day well spent.

"1t's sither thePresident ofthe United States orthe
suy who's desipning next vear's Corvetta!"




